5.

DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT

(b)

Inspector Derek Erasmus, Strategic Traffic Unit

Inspector Erasmus attended and took the opportunity to introduce himself to the Committee and
to outline briefly the changes in the structure of the Strategic Traffic Unit to a more centralised
structure.

The opportunity was taken to discuss with Inspector Erasmus the basis on which any future
reporting to the Committee should be undertaken. It was agreed that this could be as required,
but with a regular quarterly meeting in addition to the normal monthly reports to the Traffic
Safety Subcommittee.
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